Curriculum (formerly Curriculog) will be open for the next cycle of submissions on (or around) Friday, August 23, 2024.
In order to be included in next year’s course catalog (2025-2026) all new CAS course proposals and revisions must be submitted into Curriculum by Friday, November 8, 2024. 
Also, all new or revised CAS program proposals must be submitted into Curriculum by Friday, October 25, 2024. This will give the proposal time to reach the Educational Affairs Committee in November and will likely put the proposals onto a trajectory to be included on the December CAS Senate agenda. 
Please note that the CAS date for submissions is earlier than dates advertised by other offices and committees on campus (such as Graduate Studies) as well as the dates for other colleges. This is because all petitions from the College of Arts and Sciences have additional levels of approvals (Associate Deans, Educational Affairs, CAS Senate) before it even hits the committees and processes of the University Senate. These earlier dates are in place to ensure all petitions make it through all levels of academic governance before the end of the academic year, particularly if at any point along the way a petition must go back to the originator for edits or corrections.
Finally, for all new degree programs, program revisions, or program disestablishments (at the undergraduate or graduate level) please ensure you indicate the correct CAS portfolio the degree program is housed within. Failure to indicate the correct CAS portfolio will route the Curriculog form to the incorrect CAS Associate Dean. This is not an easy fix and will require originators to restart and completely resubmit their petition from scratch, which can either delay or prevent your proposal's eventual approval by the Educational Affairs Committee and/or the College Senate.
